
PTO Newsletter, 12-8-2017 

  
Dear Parents, 
  

We hope you have had a great week and enjoying a little snow. We have 
just a short list of items for this week. 

  

Amazon Purchases 

We hope the stickers we sent home a while ago have helped you 
remember to use www.canyonrimacademy.org  to get to Amazon. Doing 
that allows CRA to get 5-8% back to benefit our school!  It is super easy to 
do and requires nothing different in your shopping process other than to go 
to the CRA website FIRST AND CLICK ON THE AMAZON BUTTON ON 
THE HOME PAGE!! 

  

CRA’S Family Dinner for December 

This Tuesday is our December family dinner night out at the Fashion Place 
Mall California Pizza Kitchen. Just let them know you are with Canyon Rim 
Academy anytime during the day and they will give back 20-25% back to 
the school.  
  

There is lots going on this month and we hope that you will be able to come 
support your children in orchestra, band, and music performances.  Please 
check the calendars and make sure you have the dates right so you don’t 
miss them! 
  

Thanks again for your ongoing support to our school and the PTO~ 

  

Jill and Michelle 
  
  
 

http://www.canyonrimacademy.org/

